
Barrie SCS Site Selection Advisory Committee – Monthly Update 

November /2019 

 

 The SCS Site Selection Advisory committee continues to meet every 2 weeks. A 

subcommittee has been formed to conduct a site search.  

 

 CMHA has been identified as the lead applicant and operator for the proposed 

SCS. SMDHU will be the co-applicant. 

 

 The Committee has agreed on the Ward 2 boundaries to guide the site 
search. The boundary map has been posted to the SMDHU website. 

Barrie_SCS_Site_Sea

rch_Boundaries_SMOS_2019.pdf
 

 

 The SCS subcommittee for the site search is in the process of creating a 

package for potential landlords that highlights what a SCS offers, and why there 

is need for a SCS in Ward 2 Barrie. The subcommittee is exploring options and 

plans to enlist a local realtor for assistance. 

 

 The SCS Site Selection Advisory finalized the Site Selection Criteria document 

based on Health Canada, Ministry of Health application criteria and membership 

recommendations.  The Site Selection Criteria has been posted to the SMDHU 

website. 

SCS Site Selection 

Criteria.pdf
 

 The SCS Site Selection Advisory committee has reviewed the Waterloo SCS 

Consultation report and is in the process of planning the Barrie community 

engagement and consultations. An online survey will be used to gather feedback 

from all Barrie residents on the limited number of viable sites that are chosen for 

review. Neighbourhood consultations will also take place for these sites, similar 

to the process that Waterloo Region utilized. Details of this consultation process 

are still in the planning stages. Copy of the Waterloo SCS Consultation Report.  

 

Waterloo 

report.pdf
 


